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N O T I C E 
   
 

In drawing attention of all concerned unions, associations, etc. of 

employees and other interested persons to the notice of this Pay 

Commission published in this newspaper on the 18th Sept., 2008, it is 

notified that the Commission has been pleased to finally extend the last 

date of submission of memoranda in terms of the said notice from 18th 

October, 2008 to 17th November, 2008.  Memorandum that will reach the 

office of this Commission after 17-30 hrs. of the 17th November, 2008 will 

not be considered by the Commission. 

 

             P.K. DASGUPTA 
        MEMBER-SECRETARY 


